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Week Ending 05-28-23 

INCIDENTS: 

 
05-22-23 
 

At 1049hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0811 to assist a citizen in 
unlocking their vehicle at Perkins St. 
 

At 1527hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0812 for a report of trespassing at 
a business on S. Washington St. 
 

At 1723hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0813 for a report of fraud at a 
business on S. Washington St.  
 

At 1833hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0814 for a report of a dog at large 
on S. Clay St. 
 

At 1957hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0815 for a report of a disabled 
vehicle on US 62 & SR 83. 
 

At 2141hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0817 for a report of a drunk driver 
on Wooster Rd. 
 

05-23-23 
 

At 1137hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0818 for a report of an ATV 
complaint on Sill St. 
 

At 1513hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0819 for a report of a juvenile 
problem at N. Washington St. 
 

http://www.millersburgohio.com/


At 1622hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0820 for a report of an alarm at a 
business on Trail Dr. 
 

At 1719hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0821 for a report of an alarm at a 
business on Parkview Dr. 
 

05-24-23 
 

At 0006hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0822 for a report of a disabled 
vehicle on N. Clay St & W. Jackson St. 
 

At 0036hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0823 for a report of a disturbance 
at a business on Wooster Rd. 
 

At 0210hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0824 for a report of an alarm at a 
business on S. Washington St. 
 

At 1216hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0825 for a funeral escort at a 
business on SR 39. 
 

At 1751hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0827 for a report of noise at a 
residence on Lakeview Dr. 
 
At 1746hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0828 for a report of a vehicle 
driving reckless on S. Clay St. 
 
At 1746hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0829 to assist a motorist in 
unlocking their vehicle at a business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 2142hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0830 for a report of a drunk driver 
on S. Crawford St. 
 
05-26-23 
 
At 1148hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0831 for a civil stand by at a 
residence on S. Mad Anthony St. 
 
At 1325hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0832 for a funeral escort through 
town to the west limit. 
 
At 1424hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0833 for a report of trespassing at 
a business on Wooster rd. 
 
At 1639hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0834 for a report of a vehicle 
driving reckless on E. Jackson St. 
 



At 1833hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0835 to assist a motorist in 
unlocking their vehicle at a residence on Massillon Rd. 
 
At 1956hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0836 to assist Holmes Fire District 
#1 with a structure fire on Uhl St. 
 
05-27-23 
 

At 0941hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0837 for a report of a suspicious 
vehicle at a business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 2158hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0839 for a report of an alarm at a 
business on S. Washington St. 
 

At 2223hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0840 for a report of an open burn 
at a residence on S. Mad Anthony St. 
 

At 2305hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0841 for a report of a suspicious 
vehicle at a business on Glen Dr. 
 

05-28-23 
 

At 0003hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0842 for a report of trespassing at 
a business on S. Washington St. 
 

At 0238hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0843 for a report of an open door 
at business on S. Washington St. 
 

At 0243hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0844 for a report of an alarm at a 
business on S. Washington St. 
 

At 1221hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0845 for a report of mental at a 
business on W. Jackson St. 
 

At 1727hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0846 to assist another agency at a 
business on Wooster Rd. 
 

At 2019hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0847 for a report of an alarm at a 
business on Glen Dr. 
 
 
Accidents: 
 

05-22-23 
 
At 0843hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0810 for a two-vehicle non-injury 
crash on S. Clay St. No report was filed. 



 
At 2002hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0816 for a one-vehicle injury crash 
on S. Washington St. A report was filed. 
 
05-24-23 
 

At 1328hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0826 for a two-vehicle non-injury 
crash on N. Clay St. No report was filed. 
 

05-27-23 
 

At 1152hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0827 for a two-vehicle injury crash 
on S. Washington St and S. Clay St. Report was Filed 


